
Law Council
OF AUSTRALIA

The Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services
Parliament House
P OBox6011
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sullivan,

Inquiry into the Exposure Draft of the Corporations Amendment
(Takeovers) Bill 2006

Thank you for your letter of 17 October 2006 inviting the Law Council to make a
written submission to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and
Financial Services' Inquiry into the Exposure Draft of the Corporations
Amendment (Takeovers) Bill 2006.

i have pleasure in enclosing a submission which has been prepared by the
Corporations Committee of the Business Law Section of the Law Council of
Australia. Please note that the submission has been endorsed by the Business
Law Section. Owing to time constrains, it has not been considered by the
Council of the Law Council of Australia.

I apologise for not meeting your deadline of 17 November 2006.

Yours sincerely,

-General

bvember 2006
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